
COVID-19 AND MUSE RESEARCH 
As the pandemic continues to impact work and life across 
the US, research groups within MUSE are actively moving 
our work forward within the policies of our respective 
institutions. Many activities are on track, while some 
experimental laboratories and facilities remain temporarily 
unavailable. We are supporting each other, where 
possible, as the situation remains dynamic and the 
stresses on families and individuals are quite difficult for 
many.  Since our research groups are distributed over a 
wide geographic area, circumstances may be different in 
our respective communities and institutions, but our 
thoughts are with each of you as we move forward with 
our efforts to obtain our research and operational 
missions. 
 


